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Our Case Number: ABP-314485-22

Planning Authority Reference Number: F20A/0668 An
Bord
Plean£la

Michael & Margaret O’Rourke
9th House
Broughan
The Ward
Co. Dublin
D11 V968

Date: 23 April 2024

Re: A proposed development comprising the taking of a 'relevant action’ only within the meaning of
Section 34C of the Planning and Development Act 2000, as amended, which relates to the night-time
use of the runway system at Dublin Airport
Dublin Airport, Co. Dublin

Dear Sir / Madam,

An Bord Pleanala has received your submission in relation to the above-mentioned appeal

Please note that there is no requirement to pay a fee when submitting a response to An Bord Pleanala

A refund will be made to the credit/debit card used to make the online observation

Yours faithfully,

Patrick Buckley
Executive Officer
Direct Line: (01) 8737167
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An Bord Plean£la

64 Marlborough St.

Dublin 1, D01 V902

April 2nd, 2024

RE: Case Number ABP- 3 14485-22 Relevant Action Application Dublin Airport

Dear Sir/Madam

I make this submission in response to the recent notification I received from An Bord Pleanala

1 ) 1 would submit that the new maps now contain material contraventions to both the Fingal and
Meath County Council Development Plans and must be referred back to those bodies for
statutory input by councillors into what is a reserved function retained by elected councillors.

2) Many people are now within contours regarding which they have not been given the
opportunity to make a submission/obsewation on the basis that did not make a submission
previously as they thought they were unaffected. An Bord Plean£la did not give a public notice of
this significant additional information. The above is totally unacceptable and unjust to the
communities affected.

3) As someone who has had their home insulated I can definitively say that the noise insulation
provided has not been fit for purpose.

4) Basically, the DAA has sought to maintain a corporate mentality from its Aer Rianta period
where airport related development did not require planning permission. Their actions show that
they do not respect planning legislation or decisions of An Bord Pleanala. This application must
be refused.

5) 1 would further request that the submission made by the St. Margaret’s, The Ward Residents
group be considered to reflect my views and be held to be a part of this submission

Yours Sincerely,

Michael O’Rourke

9th House, Broughan, The Ward County Dublin
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